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Greg Dwight

From: spo
Sent: Tuesday, August 02, 2011 8:46 AM
To: spo
Subject: SPO ALERT - Focus Group Meeting for Re-Bid of Vehicle All Fuel Types and  Vehicle 

Lubricants

SPO ALERT 
Date:   August 2, 2011 
 
To:      State Agency Chief Procurement Officers, Cooperative Program Membership 
 
From:  SPO on behalf of the Arizona Department of Transportation 
 
Re:      Focus group meeting for re-bid of SCC090000, Vehicle, All Fuel Types contracts, and SCC070001 the

Vehicle Lubricants contract. 
 
ADOT Procurement will be holding a focus group to rebid the Vehicle, All Fuel Types contracts (SCC090000) 
and the Vehicle Lubricants contract (SCC070001).  Please bring any requirements you would like to discuss at 
this meeting. 
 
The user focus group meeting will be held on: 
 

• Date:   Wednesday – August 10, 2011 
 
• Time:  9:00 A.M. - 10:30 A.M. 

 
• Location: ADOT Procurement - 1739 W. Jackson, Modular A - Procurement Conference Room 

 
Please RSVP before August 8, 2011 for yourself or your alternate agency representative attendance via email 
at shernandez@azdot.gov  
 
‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐ 
SPO ALERTS are available 
online at http://spo.az.gov 


